
February 12, 2023

Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava, Mãlö e Lelei and Hello

Cyclone Gabrielle ‘potentially devastating’ weather forecast for Auckland

The Mangere Principals’ Association collectively agree that in the best interest of our community and the
safety of our tamariki,, our schools will be closed on Monday and Tuesday - 13 and 14 February.

The advice from the Met Service and Civil Defence says

it is unsafe to use the roads and recommends avoiding unnecessary travel.

Met Service: https://www.metservice.com/towns-cities/locations/auckland
Akld Civil Defence: https://www.aucklandemergencymanagement.org.nz/major-incident/flooding-2023

In the meantime we hope you all remain safe and dry and we  look forward to seeing you back at school
soon.

Ngã Mihi, Meitaki Ma'ata, Fa'afetai Tele Lava, Mãlö 'Aupito and Thank You

Nardi Leonard (Principal Jean Batten School)
President Mangere Principals Association
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